
 

 

We are happy to announce the forthcoming yearly World 
Skate International Artistic Seminar for Judges, 

Technical Specialists, Coaches and Skaters to get 
prepared for the next challenging season! 

 

ORLANDO  
 

As every year, judges and technical specialists exams 
will take place. We will start with the development of 

the World Skate Artistic International Coaches Program, 
and we will present in details the new rules for 2019 

 

January 11 – 14, 2019 

 
More details are forthcoming. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us 
with any questions 

Paula A. Contrarino: sportsdepartment@worldskate.org 
Martina Aiello: operations@worldskate.org 


